
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Hill, Egan
To: Colli, Garrett J. (Perkins Coie)
Subject: RE: Resolution for Cinnabar

Thanks, Garrett. I’ve made these changes in the resolution that will go to Council tomorrow for
approval.
 

From: Colli, Garrett J. (Perkins Coie) <GColli@perkinscoie.com>

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 11:55 AM
To: Hill, Egan <Egan.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Resolution for Cinnabar
 
 

 

Please see attached.
 
Garrett Colli |
Perkins Coie LLP
PARTNER
505 Howard Street Suite 1000
San Francisco, CA 94105
D. +1.415.344.7160
F. +1.415.344.7260
E.
GColli@perkinscoie.com
 
 

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error, please advise the
sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents.
Thank you.
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